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05/08/2021  12:31:132021/1927/P INT Ms Kim  Britton I would like to object to this planning permission.  I live in Aria House which is a residential block of apartments 

in Newton Street close to the new cinema.  We already have far too much disturbance in this area, particularly 

at night, and this would only increase our problems.  There is already a comedy club close by in Drury Lane.  

No doubt this application would mean yet more building works in Newton Street - a street which I believe has 

had amongst the highest number of large building projects over the last 20 years and yet which is largely 

residential.  Please act against this application in order to take more care of Camden residents.  Thank you.

05/08/2021  15:37:522021/1927/P OBJ Julie Anne Green I would like to raise my objection on the following grounds

No prior consultation.

Likely noise from queues. entering, leaving etc., 

The attraction of night hawkers to the area 

Increased traffic - taxis, drop offs, pick ups creating noise

05/08/2021  14:05:292021/1927/P OBJ Garrad Wayling I object to the development.  Newton Street and Parker Street are primarily residential streets with some 

commercial and limited retail developments.  The existing office development causes no noise nuisance to 

neighbours as office workers generally arrive and depart their offices during the day.  A new theatre space 

which opens until midnight every weeknight and 12:30 am on Sunday morning would create a noise nuisance 

as people would be arriving and departing late in the evening and under the influence of alcohol which tends to 

cause voices to be raised which creates a noise nuisance for neighbours.  Already patrons of surrounding 

bars, restaurants walk through the streets talking loud and laughing creating noise in the late evening.  

Allowing this development will further exacerbate that problem.
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